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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to you as I received a panel invitation letter. I would like to have my say 
on this as I own the business next door (Sam's Chicken 8A), but unfortunately 
cannot attend the meeting. For that reason I will be writing a short statement on my 
say. I would like to reject this panel as because it will be at the back of the 
restaurant, it will take up my parking space at the back. They have already used up 
their parking space for storage and currently use my parking space as their own, 
which I have told many times not to do but they do not listen. Hence to add additional 
storage space, it will have to take up my parking. This will cause issues such as 
blocking my fire exit for the restaurant. 
 
Kind regards 
Jeyatharan Visuvanathi 
 


